



To: FAMI-QS Certified Organizations

Dear Members, dear Colleagues

We regret to announce that Emmanouil Geneiatakis will be leaving FAMI-QS effective from 02 September 2024, following his recent resignation.

We sincerely thank, Emmanouil, or Manolis, as many of you fondly call him, for his outstanding service and dedication to FAMI-QS. Manolis has been with us for fifteen years, having joined in 2009, first as Quality Manager and subsequently, promoted to the position of the Secretary-General, a position he undertook diligently for the last nine (09) of his 15 years with FAMI-QS. Manolis' hard work, loyalty and dedication have brought FAMI-QS to unparalleled global recognition as a leading assurance scheme in specialty feed ingredients and their mixtures. We will miss Manolis.

The board of directors of FAMI-QS is now tasked with appointing a successor in the coming months. It has already put in place some measures to assure stability and continuity without compromising the global success and leadership we currently enjoy.

We greatly appreciation your support over the years and be rest reassured that the FAMI-QS core values and needs will continue to be the guiding principles into our next phase and our continued future collaboration.

Dr. Bernadette Okeke FAMI-QS Chair Mr. Emmanouil Generatakıs FAMI-QS Secretary General

info@fami-gs.org